
From: 
Sent: 
To: Myers, Richard A. (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Gatti, 

Belinda (belinda.gatti@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: radon testing? 

Hi Richard, 

Redacted 

7/1 1/2013 1 1:13:51 A!V 

Yes, we have occasionally tested for radon in the past but not on a regular basis. We have not 
tested for other naturally occurring radioactive constituents. The reason for the very limited 
testing is that we have no reason to believe these radioactive items are present to any 
significant extent in gas delivered to our customers. 

Redacted 

From: Myers, Richard A. [mailto:riehard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 11:22 AM 
To: |Redacted iDoll. Laura 
Cc: Gatti, Belinda 
Subject: radon testing? 

Hi Laura anqRedac| A legislator's office question was forwarded to me. Does PG&E ever test 
gas injected into the utility system for radon or other naturally occurring radioactive material? 
I know it's not part of the gas quality specs, but do you ever test for these constituents? 

Richard 

SB GT&S 0633763 
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